
 

 

 

 

 

View Cass’s favorite Kid Recipes A-Z 

Kid Recipes A-Z 
Scan the QR code below for the recipe. 

 

Super Readers TIP of the Month 

Celebrate READING by visiting your local 

library! 
Scan the QR code below for more information! 

 

Coming in MARCH!!! 

Polar Plunge READING CHALLENGE! 
Stay tuned!   

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Staring January 17, 2023, all students in grades K-2 will 
receive a Duck Bingo Card every month for 4 months.  Each 
month students will start a new BINGO card. This card will 

challenge our students to complete goals in various areas in 
order to achieve BINGO.    If a student gets BINGO (diagonally, 

up/down, or across), the student will receive (1) RUBBER 
DUCKY entry for the GENERAL RUBBER DUCKY DERBY.   If the 

student covers the entire card, the student will be rewarded a 
SPECIAL RUBBER DUCKY and entry into the GRAND PRIZE 

RUBBER DUCKY DERBY!   Teachers and Principals will also be 
challenged to complete their card for an entry into the 
TEACHER/PRINCIPAL RUBBER DUCKY DERBY.  Further 

information on the Duck Derby will be sent home prior to the 
start date.   

 
The Duck Derby will be broadcasted “LIVE” in MAY 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
As our first semester is quickly coming to an end, we have certainly had a super first half of the school 
year. Our teachers have been working very hard to deliver the Superkids reading program and 
our students have been incredibly busy learning and developing their reading skills.  The progress the 
students have made in just a few short weeks has been astounding.  Kudos to the teachers and 
parents for embracing our new reading program and helping our students to succeed.  Thank you for 
your hard work and dedication to learning!    
 

 

 

Superkids Duck Derby! 

HELLO 2023! 

Lunch with CASS was a BLAST! 
Student winners of our attendance contest joined Cass for a fun filled lunch!   

Congratulations to all the winners! 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Superkids Parent Portal 

Information 

The Superkids reading program has 
an interactive portal that provides 
communication for Superkids 
parents.  This portal is a direct link 
to your child’s daily lessons, 
interactive books and phonics -  
based games.  It also shows your 
child’s reading progress and areas of 
deficiency.  Please contact your 
child’s teacher if you have not 
already signed up.  In order to 
create successful readers, it is 
critical we have a strong home-
school connection.  Thank you in 
advanced for your cooperation.   
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